Remarks by Louis W. Sullivan, MD, Secretary of Health and Human Services, at the sixth annual meeting of the Association for Academic Minority Physicians, October 23-25, 1992, Washington, DC

Sullivan LW.

Journal of the Association for Academic Minority Physicians 1993; 4(1):11-13

ARTICLE IDENTIFIERS

DOI: unavailable PMID: 8425099

PMCID: not available

JOURNAL IDENTIFIERS

LCCN: not available pISSN: 1048-9886 eISSN: not available OCLC ID: 21101738 CONS ID: not available

US National Library of Medicine ID: 9113765

This article was identified from a query of the SafetyLit database.